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Dear	Parents	and	Guardians,	

McKenzie	School	knows	that	learning	never	stops—even	during	
summer	vacation.	This	learning	packet	will	help	enhance	your	child's	
skills	and	reading	abilities.	To	support	your	efforts	to	find	quality	books	
for	your	children	to	READ	this	summer,	you	will	find	links	to	some	
award-winning	collections	of	nonfiction	books	and	magazines	on	our	
McKenzie	School	website	in	addition	to	some	suggested	summer	
learning	activities	that	are	within	their	grade	level	learning	packet.	

I	wish	you	a	fun	and	safe	summer!	

Respectfully,	

	

Brian	Barrow	

	






















































